
The public street, Desert Lawn Dr., is to 

be vacated by the City of Beaumont, 

between Oak Valley Parkway and 2500 Feet South of Oak Valley Parkway. 

The vacation of Desert Lawns shall be 

in accordance with California 

Streets and Highway Code Chapter 

3, Section 8320-8325. 

 

The public hearing for the proposed 

vacation is scheduled on March 5, 2024 

at the Beaumont City Hall 

starting at 6:00 PM. 
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